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Our learning this week… 

Project: Can You Crack The Code? 

After plotting events on a timeline, the children have been very keen to find out more about 

what happened during the 1940s. They have been researching their own project questions 

and writing a report of their findings.  We have been fortunate to have the opportunity to 

handle many real artefacts from WW2 this week and start to build up a picture of what life 

was like. 

English 

Our class book is starting to get exciting: the children have been evacuated to Devon. The 

children have written letters and recounts from the different characters. We have been 

learning how to use semi-colons and colons in a list. 

Maths 

This week has been an assessment week for Maths and the children have done a full set of 

practise Sats papers for Mathematics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week: Mr Heath (Jessica’s Grandad) is coming in to talk to us about WW2 and 

code breaking at Bletchley Park. 
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